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PROJECT PROGRESS REPORT  FOR „SUPPORT CROATIAN CHILDREN CARING FOR EACH OTHER“ 

Dear Friends and Supporters, 

We really hope and pray that you and your loved ones are healthy and safe! 

Our lives were impacted by the COVID-19 pandemic and in Zagreb we have also had several earthquakes 

that came with a shock and disbelief, which was unprecedented by its scale and impact.  

Continuous fear from a potentially new earthquake has simply blocked our plans, strategies and goals. 

We were unprepared before such a sudden force of nature. 

Due to all above mentioned the project program has been closed. 

The optimism of the project participants was hard to keep on a certain level. 

Nonetheless, we have still managed to fulfill the first set part of the project. 

● A workshop was done based on hand made wooden objects with an aim to resolve fears 

● We have primarily included children and people with intellectual disabilities,  of whom the Regoč 

Association from Slavonski Brod is taking care of  

● There was an initialization of planting herbs within the space of the Regoč Association and also 

making of carpets on a looms 

● In addition, your funds donated for this purpose have been received by the Regoč Association 

 

Due to the poor mobility over Covid 19 and impossibility of holding common meetings and joint activities of 

children from Zagreb and people with intellectual disabilities from Slavonski Brod, we have decided to end 

the project. 

All other set activities will be realized through the ‘We Empower Croatian Children to Overcome Fears’ 

project in Zagreb, whilst waiting for the situation with Covid 19 to become more stabilized. 

Link: https://www.globalgiving.org/projects/we-empower-croatian-children-to-overcome-fears/ 

I believe we will, with Your support, still be persistent in realization of all the set plans. A smile of a happy 

child is adding to our motivation and we are not going to give up regardless of any obstacles and life 

challenges thrown our way. 

The Libera Association is immensely grateful for your good deed that has given us a possibility to conduct the 

above mentioned program and we will continue to do all that we can in the future to justify the trust 

bestowed upon us by you. 

I believe we have a common goal, and that is a happy future for our children. 

https://u31235.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=JaEeKxPKhgpWDbpTOeVJM1N3mDAs94J8xb2-2Fo0IwdLfuAKaYvCOTV1nkSkgQ5d1EmbnIDizniAl2AHUN5qGGH2wyxSOy8dnc3loS3mq2Q6kSarmB2b8bH-2FneK0PZ2YEpN0-2Fm8EHgCbhBJbBYjDFfBxqSCQkKl8VPQImItGLVka0UusvY7NnQE9KnDexSro2JpSnK2oU9o7aWkADNVw-2FbNJHdDZiNInkMOXNRNnARJIsBJykGvXB93wO8wLaygWTGabXwHubqeObJqaTiyUwifiu-2FF0Ih4w1-2FLFPHW7qPi7OKQwClQ3Be00DmwgDNFXfqq8W7_xCRmscEaB33aszEpNOoiM-2BcBUFfButrBxsEcA9lWbvx6lQGIeou4OT-2BwnKpekKUjlMuXp-2FbOEuANzDPxdTxO1Z7uRwuQSNWZJzdF3xIwCGA7oPSlxjiTpVCO0a5hPmzlCITOUgyF1TzQyKOpYfy2WtWhoIZpK1L9o2ZZddKNs-2FyAmCcPVXbQAxoeREXN8rQUKjR308VzyAVnnGEufoMSBQWyvSZ33Sd4WIQPORbtSFuzFygEDl3cwGbY1OGfYHY4MCY-2F6oEFh6X33L47z-2FJmDP41mxF4DlwJgOBbZPkeocThe5Iis7-2BjPBga6BuVo-2Fxj


With love and warmth, 

Libera Assoc. Team 

M  +385 95 8508399 

E   udruga.libera@gmail.com 

W  www.libera.hr 
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